
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th February 2022 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS REPORT – LEKTRA MOON  

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Part Owner Mr. J. Newman, representing Trainer Ms. M. Freitag 

has notified Greyhound Racing SA Stewards that, at its latest start at Angle Park on Thursday 

10th February 2022, LEKTRA MOON sustained a right hock injury and would be rested in 

accordance with Veterinary advice. 

 

D JONAS 
CHIEF STEWARD 


